
TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE 

REPORT 2 

10 APRIL 2019 

24 COMITÉ DES TRANSPORTS 

RAPPORT 2 

LE 10 AVRIL 2019 

EXTRACT OF DRAFT 

TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE 

MINUTES 2 

3 APRIL 2019 

 EXTRAIT DE L’ÉBAUCHE DU  

PROCÈS-VERBAL 2 DU COMITÉ DES 

TRANSPORTS 

LE 3 APRIL 2019 

 

TRAFFIC SERVICES 

 

 Enhancements to the Temporary Traffic Calming Measures Program 

 ACS2019-TSD-TRF-0001 City Wide 

 

REPORT RECOMMENDATIONS 

1. That the Transportation Committee receive the expanded Temporary 

Traffic Calming Measures Program report for information. 

2. That the Transportation Committee recommend that Council approve 

the transfer of $841,120 from capital project 909547 approved in the 

2019 budget for Traffic & Pedestrian Safety Enhancements to the 

Traffic Services compensation budget to permanently fund 9 FTE’s to 

implement the Temporary Traffic Calming Measures Program. 

Phil Landry, Director, Traffic Services, Transportation Services Department 

(TSD) and Krista Tanaka, Program Manager, Road Safety & Traffic Investments, 

TSD, provided a PowerPoint presentation, a copy of which is held on file. 

Following discussions and questions of staff, the Committee CARRIED the 

recommendation as presented. 

 

 


